
 
 
 

Notice of Hearing 
 
 

 
 
 

March 28, 2012 Ref. 2012-H-109 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing in March to consider the 
request by Health Canada’s National Dosimetry Services (NDS) to review an order issued to 
NDS by a Designated Officer and to amend the existing dosimetry services licence. NDS is 
located in Ottawa, Ontario.  
 
A Designated Officer Order was issued on February 23, 2012 requiring that NDS immediately 
cease reporting extremity doses, provide evidence that appropriate processes have been put in 
place to ensure no further inadvertent extremity dose reporting would occur, and await CNSC 
authorization to restart the service. NDS requests the Order to be revoked. NDS also requested 
an amendment to its dosimetry services licence to reference in the licence the newly developed 
and implemented procedures for verification of the performance of the dosimetry system and the 
corrective action plan. 
 
The Commission has determined that a public hearing is not necessary to consider NDS’s request 
in this case. The hearing will be conducted by way of written submissions from CNSC staff and 
NDS. 
  
Following the deliberations and decision of the Commission on this matter, a Record of 
Proceedings, including Reasons for Decision will be published on the CNSC Web site and made 
available to the public. 
  
CNSC staff’s recommendations and NDS hearing submission are not available on-line and must 
be requested through the Secretariat at the address below: 
 
c/o Julie Bouchard 
Tribunal Officer 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046  
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9   

 Tel.: 613-995-1703 or 1-800-668-5284 
Fax: 613-995-5086 
E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 

 


